Newsletter Guidance

The purpose of our newsletter is to provide families with a helpful piece of child development information, link families to our communities, and to simply let them know interesting things that happen in their child’s day.

One newsletter per month is required.  One copy to parent and one to Education Coach.  If pictures are used make sure a release is on file from the parent giving permission to have their child’s picture in the newsletter.
Length: Suggested length is 1-2 pages.
Required Information:

1. Child Development information for families with a focus on literacy in every other newsletter
2. Community Events relevant to families

3. Center News/Events
4. How to access current NMCAA employment opportunities 

5. Head Start logo and GSRP logo (if applicable)
Suggested topics that may be covered as part of the required information or as an added element:

· Creative Curriculum
· Conscious Discipline (found in Weebly
· Dental Health
· GOLD

· Growth and Development
· Kindergarten Readiness
· Home Activity

· I Am Moving I Am Learning (found in Weebly)
· Medical Health

· Mental Health

· Nutrition

· Parent Involvement Recognition

· Parent Meeting Report

· Policy Council Report
· Learning Genie/Inkind
· Program Information

· Pedestrian Safety

· Community Resources
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